
Dear Parents, 
 
The Alwin Holland PAC is hosting a Spring Showcase on Sunday May 7, from 10-3. We 
have many great home based businesses attending who will be selling their wares. If you 
have a home based business and would like to get a table, please contact Cheryl Batten by 
email ​cwestlund@shaw.ca​ or 250-263-9102. Tables are $20 each. The cutoff for adding 
vendors is May 1st. 
 
During the Spring Showcase, we will be hosting a bake sale. The items for sale will be by 
donation. We are in need of donations of baked goods. If you would like to donate, please 
drop off your baking the morning of Sunday May 7 at the canteen. Please remember that we 
are a nut free school. 
 
Many of the vendors we have are from our school family. We have Astra’s Bowtique, 
Plumdust Jewelery, Pampered Chef, Roden & Fields, Wedge Clay Studio and many more 
attending. Please help us spread the word and let everyone in the community know about it. 
For those of you on our Facebook page, we have created an event. Please share it. We also 
have an event on the townwall.ca which will get sent out to our local media. Lastly, we have 
had our Alwin Holland Leadership team create posters which will be put all over town. Let’s 
spread the word and help make this a successful event. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Alwin Holland PAC 
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